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Wishing You a Wonderful Holiday Season

Dear Chehalis Tribal Employees,

As we close out another year, I want to take a minute to express my 
appreciation for all the hard work, dedication, and teamwork that each 
of you brings to our community. The commitment you show every day 
to making our community stronger and better is inspiring, and I am so 
thankful for the contributions you make.

As the holiday season begins , I hope you take this time to reflect on 
your accomplishments, recharge, and enjoy much needed quality time 
with your loved ones. Whether you’re celebrating family traditions or 
simply taking a well-deserved rest, know that you have made a 
difference, and you are valued.

Wishing you all a wonderful holiday season filled with rest, happiness 
and love . May the new year bring growth, happiness and endless 
possibilities!

Thank you for all that you do.

Sincerely, Dustin Klatush  - Chairman




